Godshill and Woodgreen

Working with the Parish Council, residents and local users, we have identified areas needing some intervention to stop further erosion by vehicles.  These areas will be worked week beginning 13 June 2022, with most of the work comprising installing dragon’s teeth (small chestnut posts).  
 

